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The children have been brilliant this week and we have loved having them back in school.   

A very big All Saints’ welcome to all our new starters.  It has been a very different process this year but you have 

all settled in really well and we know they are going to be real assets to our All Saints’ Team. 

School has undergone a lot of changes but the children have taken it all in their stride and coped with all the new 

routines.  They are becoming experts on hand washing etc. 

Drop off and pick up 
The one-way system around the school will continue to ensure social distancing and keep everyone safe as you 
drop off/ collect the children. Please make sure only one adult drops-off/collects, keep a 2 metre distance 
from others and leave the school grounds as soon as you have dropped off. Each class has their own start/ finish 
time, as follows: 

 
Year Group / Bubble Start Finish 

Nursery am 
Nursery pm 

8.40 
12.15 

11.40 
3.15 

Y1, Y3, Y5 8.50-9.00 3.00-3.10 

Rec, Y2, Y4, Y6 9.00-9.10 3.10-3.20 

 
*For families who have siblings in different year groups, all children can be dropped off/picked up at the earlier 
time. 

Uniform and PE Kit 
Full uniform should be worn (cleaned regularly) with one change being introduced with regards to PE kit. (See 
the letter has been sent home today) On the day your child has PE they must come to school in their PE kit.  

Water Bottles 
Please send your child daily with a water bottle containing water, juice is not permitted. 

Snack 
If you wish your child to have toast or fruit at break time each day, please send £1 every Monday which will be 

collected in class for the week. 
Nursery have their own snack arrangements but this is also £1 per week. 

New Uniform 
There has been an issue with new uniform deliveries from our suppliers.  Some sweatshirts/ cardigans have now 

been delivered but we are still awaiting hoodies, book bags and polo shirts.  We will let you know when arrive.  
 

Secondary and Primary Admission for September 2021 
The On-line system went live on 1st September. The deadline for applications is 31st October 2020. 

www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools.   

Follow us on Twitter - @chorleyallsaint 
School Text Number - 07478654913 



 


